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“Enter his gates with thanksgiving 
and his courts with praise; give 

thanks to him and praise              
his name.” Psalm 100:4 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving break will 

be Wed., Nov. 27th to Fri., Nov. 29th. 

There will be NO SCHOOL and     

NO CARE on campus at this time. 

Classes resume on Mon., Dec. 2nd.  

 

Wendy Turpin, our preschool director 
is out of the office until Tuesday, 

Nov. 26th. Please call the academy 
office at 954-475-8584 if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Thanksgiving Play 
Please join our preschool students 

(pre 3’s, 3K, 4K) on 

Tuesday, Nov. 26th at      

10:00 a.m. as they  

perform their 

Thanksgiving play, after 

which the children will enjoy a 

“feast”. They have been working  

hard to prepare for this special 

event. We hope to see you there! 

 



 
Thank you to everyone who contributed food and gift cards  to the Thanksgiving Baskets! 

The children are pictured below delivering the food before chapel service.
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


